RE: Service Verification for 112 W Reading Ave, Pleasantville, NJ

Information - New Jersey/AWWSC <infonj@amwater.com>
Wed 2/14/2024 3:57 AM

To:Tracey Viviano <tracey.viviano@proplogix.com>

Dear Tracey Viviano,

Thank you for your contact.

This letter is in response to your recent demand for balance owed at the above-mentioned premise.

Please note that New Jersey American Water does not lien for outstanding water charges at the above-mentioned property.
Currently, there is an existing account at this premise and the water service on.

Should you have any other questions or concerns, please reply with history to this email at infonj@amwater.com.

Sincerely,

Tina

American Water
Customer Service

From: Tracey Viviano <tracey.viviano@proplogix.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 7:57 PM

To: Information - New Jersey/AWWSC <infonj@amwater.com>
Subject: Service Verification for 112 W Reading Ave, Pleasantville, NJ

EXTERNAL EMAIL: The Actual Sender of this email is tracey.viviano@proplogix.com "Think before you click!".

Hello,
Please verify if you service this address, what services you provide, whether it is lienable nd any current or outstanding balance.

Thanks.

Tracey Viviano
Senior Analyst, PropLogix
p: 941-259-4362 / f: 941.214.1132
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